Norma Athearn
Rockland

Senator Claxon, Representative Meyer and Esteemed Committee Members,

| am strongly opposed to mandates forcing anyone to take vaccines against their will and with
incomplete information of potential harms. The Covid-19 vaccines were rushed with
insufficient safety data. | have had the first two doses of the Pfizer Covid vaccine and have
experienced some concerning physical effects which may be related to the vaccine. We need
more time to study the longer term safety issues with these vaccines.

Please vote that LD 867 Ought to Pass.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,
Norma Athearn

Norma F. Athearn
73 Rankin St
Rockland, ME 04841



